
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

N E W S      R E L E A S E 
 
 
 
Due to the Governor’s “Stay at Home” order for Butler County, the designated compost 
area for leaves in the City’s Memorial Park will be closed to the public until further notice.  
 
The curbside collection service will still be provided by the City’s Streets Department.  
Residents may call the department at (724) 285 – 8440 for more information.   
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
Mindy F. Gall 
City Clerk 
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